
 
 
 
TO:  Staff Senate 
 
FROM:  Catherine Murphy 
  Staff Senate Secretary 
 
DATE:  October 27, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Minutes from October 20, 2010 Meeting 
 
In attendance:  Ms. Bealla, Mr. Cawley, Ms. Cherra, Ms. Clause, Ms. Cullen-Brown, Ms. Eagen, Ms. 
Fetsko, Ms. Franceschelli, Mr. Gaylets, Ms. Gurz, Mr. Hickernell, Ms. Hynosky, Ms. Jachimowicz, Mr. 
Keegan, Ms. Lang, Ms. Mascelli, Ms. McCrea, Mr. Murphy, Ms. Murphy, Ms. Rupp, Mr. Pace, Ms. Palko, 
Mr. Pilger, Mr. Sakowski, Mr. Skutnick, Ms. Stavisky, Ms. Thomas, Mr. Wetherell, and Mr. Wimmer. 
 

1. Mr. Murphy began the meeting at 10:05 am in the PNC Board Room in Brennan Hall.  He 
announced that today’s meeting will be an abbreviated meeting in order to provide as much 
time to the orientation program as possible.   
 
Ms. Clause offered the opening prayer. 
 

2. Minutes:  Mr. Skutnick made a motion to accept the minutes.  Mr. Wetherall seconded the 
motion. The minutes were approved as written.  
 
Ms. Palko wanted it noted that the Student and Behavioral Concerns Committee was not just 
formed as a response to increased violence on college campuses.  She said that the committee 
has a broader scope than just campus violence. 
 

3. Agenda:  Ms. Clause made a motion to accept the agenda.  Ms. McCrea seconded the motion. 
 

4. President’s Report:  Mr. Murphy stated that the UGC met on September 28th and said the 
following  topics were addressed: 

�x We will receive the Speaker’s Policy again for final review; 
�x The UGC began working on standardizing University policies;   




